
From: geoffgreen  

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 7:47 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Time of Meetings 

  

Dear Mr. Mayor: 

1.  I believe that Council of the Whole (COW) meeting are for informing residents and 

councillors and thus request that they be reinstated. 

2.  I also believe that council meetings should be at 7:30 P.M. in order to allow residents 

to make presentations if they work.  I, myself have made several presentations over the  

years and would not have been able to do so were ii not for the fact of evening 

meetings.  These evening meetings allow residents to participate in local governance, 

and is a keystone of our democracy. 

Yours sincerely, 

Geoff Green 

(35 year resident of Richmond Hill) 


